

VIA RESS AND COURIER

December 4, 2008

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Changes to Uniform Provincial Transmission

Rates, Board File No. EB-2008-0272

AMPCO In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1 dated November 14, 2008, I am writing to confirm that AMPCO intends to introduce evidence on this application.

Please contact me if you have any questions or require any further information.

Sincerely yours,

Adam White

Copies to: Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc.

Intervenors